


Dear TDS Dance Families,                                                                        July 1st, 2020


     I hope this finds you and your family well and I would like to thank all of you for your 
patience and understanding during these difficult times.


The past 3 months have been trying for all of us, as we navigate what has become our “New 
Normal”, My first concern is that all of you are safe, happy & healthy. During this time I have 
been diligently looking for our NEW DANCE STUDIO SPACE and we have finally found it. The 
new location is located at 1260 S. State Route 89 Suite A in Chino Valley, AZ. The best part 
about this space is it is at the south end of CV only 10 minutes from Prescott and PV. We will 
be using the month of July to put our own personal touches on the space and create a second 
home for you and your children. 


We are planning on opening TDS on Mon. August 3rd and are looking forward to getting back 
and practicing our dances in preparation for our Show “MUSICALS” on Sept 17th, 18th & 19th. 
Prescott High school might be allowing a maximum of 50-200 people in the Theatre at a time, 
so in order to accommodate everyone the show might need to be separated for classes. There 
will be further communication about this as we know more.


Safety Protocols at new location to insure the safety of your children: 
1. All temps will be taken outside the studio before entering, please stay home if you are sick at all &/or 

have a fever.

2. Only dancers will be allowed into the studio until further notice.

3. Please bring all dance shoes in a small dance bag with nothing else in there except possibly a water 

bottle.

4. No food is permitted inside the new studio, please eat before or after class

5. We will try our very best to keep dancers away from each other

6. Please have dance clothes on and hair up before arriving to all dance classes

7. UV Light will be left on after dance classes to help eliminate any viruses

8. The HVAC system will be running constantly so the air is exchanged every 2 minutes through high 

efficiency filters

9. Masks will not be worn during classes because of oxygen saturation during any fitness activities

10. The Dance Room will be Sanitized in between each class


Recital Dance Class Preparation - Aug 3rd - Sept 16th   Every dance class will be working on 
Recital dances to make sure everyone is caught up. Please refer to the one room dance 
schedule attached to this email.  

Recital Individual Red Carpet Photo Shoot – Sat. Sept 12 9am-4pm: Text me to register 
Please come completely dressed in your dance costume, tights and hair and any make up 
done. Bring any dance shoes you will need for your pictures.


2020/21 Weekly Dance Studio Schedule - Sept 21st – June 2021 This will be the START of 
our 2020/2021 weekly dance schedule - email will follow with the weekly dance schedule.


The outpouring of LOVE and LOYALTY has been OVERWHELMING, you have all been such a 
BLESSING to us here at the The Dance Studio. With the State decisions about schools, Dance 
and any extra curricular activities are so very important. We look forward to seeing your smiling 
faces as we return to the dance room! Love,

Ms Donna


928-925-1789                        tds1629@gmail.com.                             dancestudioaz.com
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